
The next Sizewell C (SZC) Northern Transport Forum will take place on 6 August. 
If you have any questions you would like asked at the meeting about any issues 
related to SCZ transport matters, please contact Ian Haines on 
clerk@westletonparishcouncil.gov.uk so that the Parish Council can submit the 
question to SZC. 
SCZ has recently bought a plot at the High Lodge site in Darsham/Hinton which 
has planning permission for 170 tourist lodges. SZC plans to use the site to 
accommodate an unspecified number of its workers. If the District Council 
approves the application for change of use to worker accommodation, local 
Parish Councils will coordinate to ensure that the SCZ residents will be required 
to take buses to site rather than drive through Westleton, and ensure that SZC 
provides facilities on the site comparable to those planned for the Eastbridge 
accommodation campus to avoid pressures on local services. 
The next Parish Council Surgery will be on Monday September 29, 10-30-11.30 in
the Village Hall Foyer. The surgery is an opportunity for residents to raise 
concerns/ask questions to the Parish Council. 
Please go to the Westleton Website or the notice board by the village shop to 
read minutes of Parish Council meetings.
Andrew Turner
Chair, Westleton Parish Council  

 

 


